
 

 

 

-Translation- 

KCE 03/2562 

May 16, 2019 

Re: Announcement of the Company’s additional holiday for 2019 

To: President of The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Referring to the Cabinet’s Resolution on May 14
th

 2019 designation June 3
rd

 2019 as a holiday for the 

government sector, Her Majesty Queen Suthida Bajarasudha Bimollaksna’s birthday. 

Therefore, KCE Electronics Public Company Limited would like to announce that Monday 3
rd

 June, 2019 as a 

Company’s additional holiday. 

 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(Mrs.Voraluksana Ongkosit) 

Executive Vice Chairperson 

 

 


